On March 21st the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM6 - BAK Middle School of the Arts Project Modifications.
Question:         Why just art schools?  Such an area is appropriate at all our schools, as they all have children with talent.  

Response:        While all students have talent, it is already very expensive to build schools and adding art galleries to every school would make them even more expensive.  Most schools are satisfied with displaying their student's artwork in corridors, art rooms and other locations throughout the campus.  

                        The School District could not afford to put everything (art galleries, dance floors, gymnasiums, auditoriums, planetariums, practice rooms, etc.) in every school, therefore we have to make choices.  While most schools share many things we have to make some modifications to our generic educational specifications and meet the unique needs of each schools population and programs.
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